
 
 

Dr. Rhodes’ Weekly Message 

We hope everyone is having a great week.  Our PTA is still seeking nominations for various Board positions 

for the 18/19 school year.  A copy of the form that was sent home before the break is linked in the PTA 

section of this newsletter.   

 

Notice:  If your student rides a bike or scooter to school please ensure he/she has a lock to use on the 

bike rack. 

 

Kindness Crew Challenge of the Week:  clean up a mess without being asked. 

 

Reminder:  Katy Robotics Academy is coming to Bryant. 1st -5th grade students will learn computer 

programming through LEGO robotics. To register or find out more information about this amazing 

program coming to Bryant, visit www.katyroboticsacademy.com. (Click on classes at the top of the 

webpage.)   

 

  Event Calendar  
 

March 23 

Report Cards go home 

 

March 27 

Kindergarten Orientation (parents & students who will enter Kinder in the 18/19 school year), 5:30-6:30pm 

Please pass this date around the community for any new families who may have students entering 

Kinder next school year. 

 

March 29 

PTA Board Nominations Due 

 

March 30 

Student and Staff holiday- Good Friday 
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April 10-13 

Closed Campus due to STAAR Testing (No Visitors on Campus) 

 

April 10 

4th Grade Writing STAAR Test 

5th Grade Math STAAR Test 

 

April 11 

5th Grade Reading STAAR Test 

 

April 12-13 

STAAR Test Make-Ups 

 

 

 

Office and Other Information 
 

 

 Click HERE for the Bryant Website 

 Click HERE for Katy ISD Home Access Center (HAC).  Register to gain access to grades, e-news, etc. 

Follow us via social media: 

Facebook= Bryant Elementary  

Twitter=   @BryantElem #bengalpride 

 

 

From the District: 

Katy ISD will be selecting new instructional materials for the following courses: Forensic Science, Earth 

Science, AP Chemistry, AP Biology, AP Government, AP Economics, and AP World History. These materials 

will be implemented during the 2018- 2019 school year. Instructional materials under consideration will be 

on display during business hours (8:00AM - 4:00PM) for parent and community input at the Education 

Support Complex from March 5th
 

– 9th and March 19th – 23rd. In addition, instructional materials will be 

available for review from 5:00PM - 8:00PM on Tuesday, March 20, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.katyisd.org/campus/bes/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.katyisd.org/pages/home-access-center.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/Robert-Felice-Bryant-Elementary-370258263359994/
https://twitter.com/bryantelem
https://twitter.com/hashtag/bengalpride
https://twitter.com/hashtag/bengalpride


 

 

Home to School Connection 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information from the PTA 
 

PTA Nominations Now Open: 

The BES PTA is looking for you!  If you or someone you know would be a great fit to serve on the 

2018/2019 PTA Board, please use this nomination link to let us know! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfv29UH58hkLViNoqLrMyBAAq-vCiA5Xkqf6ufyufyK2jeGQ/formResponse

